From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Medical deps
Date: December 28, 2016 10:51:24 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: August 16, 2013 at 3:56:33 PM CDT
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Medical deps

Hi Hans,

Just received your letter notifying me of the medical round of deps.
Thanks for the update.

On another note, | went in to see Dr. Levin earlier this week. She said I'm stuck with something called Dystonia in my right arm. Not
sure exactly what that is yet but | do have to see dr Sagerman on the 26th and plan to ask about it.

Thanks again for keeping me updated.
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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